View: Translation

Original

December 2016 News Letter

View this email in your browser

## The American Guild of Organists Lowisville, Kentucky Chapter

## **December 2016 Newsletter**

## 2016-2017 Officers

Dean - Daniel D. Martin

Sub Dean - Denise Whittington

Treasurer - Bryan Hoover

Registrar/Newsletter - Josh Duncan

Secretary - Susan Arru

Historian/Archivist - Kay S. Wilkinson

Placement - Robert Williamson

Executive Committee - Mark Walker, Laura Sullivan, Kristen Schussler

## Christmas Blessings upon you all!

May all of the notes you play be a blessing to those who hear you. May your choirs watch every cue and not sing flat. May your organs be in tune and not cypher. And may we all remember why we are in the profession of church music. Merry Christmas to you all!

**Saturday, December 10** - Christmas Party at the Home of David Lamb Don We Now Our Gay Apparel, and Troll the Ancient Yuletide Carol!!!!

- 6:30 pm
- Cost \$15.00
- 214 Potter's Lane, Clarksville IN 47129
- Reservations Requested by Dec. 4 Click HERE to Email David

January - No Program

**Sunday, February 12** - St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Church (Laura Lea Duckworth, Host)

- 4:00 pm
- Pre-Lenten Members Recital

March - Steiner Reck Organ Crawl with Pete Webber (Date TRA)